
 

 

 

 

Notice to Scotland Island Residents 
Scotland Island Power Supplies 
 
Generation Issues  affecting the Catherine Park area. 
Late yesterday the generator near Catherine Park failed due to a 
problem in the fuel system. 
Whilst the generator was able to be restarted, Aggreko technicians need 
to make necessary repairs to day starting at 1:30pm. 
These repairs will only take about 20 minutes but customers in the 
Catherine Park area will be affected. 
We apologise for the inconvenience but the repairs are necessary to 
ensure the generator can continue to function. 
Claims 
Should you wish to make a claim for food spoilage etc please call our 
Claims team on the toll free number 1800 069 952. Our staff will take 
your details and assist you in making a claim. 
Refuelling of the generators over the weekend. 
Ausgrid and Aggreko will have staff and vehicles on the Island over the 
weekend to monitor fuel supplies and provide support as required. 
Please keep a close watch on young children as there will be a number 
of larger than normal vehicles moving around the island.   
 
Regular updates will be posted on the Ausgrid website: 
www.ausgrid.com.au 
 
Should you require further information you can call our office on  
9477 8214 or 9477 8393. 
 
Lawrence Bolton – Manager Community Relations & Infrastructure, 
Central Region 
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